
FRANKE . MOTT 

30 ROCKEFELLER PLAZA 
NEW YORK 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, 
Fort Worth, 
Texas . 

Dear Mr . Carter: 

November 28, 1938 . 

In Mr . Teagle ' s absence, I wish 

to acknowledge your letter of November 21st 

enclosing the booklet concerning American 

Airlines . I know Mr. Teagle will go through 

it with interest when he returns . 

Very truly yours , 

7~~-17" 


